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To the Mendocino County Planning Commission,

We live in Irish Beach and struggle with cell phone coverage. Cell phones are now a utility and a life line. We
fervently hope you will approve the Coastal Development Use Permit for a cell tower near Manchester, to ensure
our cell phone coverage, our ability to work from home, and our safety.

Sincerely,

Marjorie Jassowski Coyne
15001 Navarro Way
Manchester, CA 95459
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